Statement of Use

The Royal Hounds of Whitewater will be a dog daycare and boarding facility. We intended to
operate with a minimum of two employees on stalff during all business hours, one person
working reception and one person tending to the care, sanitation, and playing of the dogs. |
personally will be onsite for all business hours until we establish a client base and train up staff
members. At full capacity we will house 40 dogs, but will be housing much less than that during
non-holiday times.

The facility will be a 44’ x 44' metal building with a lean-to over the entrance and a brick facade
to satisfy the aesthetic requirements of the Whitewater planning committee. The entrance will
open to a finished lobby with windows that provide views to the remainder of the facility, a
heated open warehouse with indoor play yards and boarding provisions. The structure will be
back 62' from the road and have an eight spot parking lot and dumpster on the north side of the
lot, utilizing the existing curb-cut on the West side of the lot. On the East side of the lot will be a
22' x 44" fence, 6’ high to contain outdoor dog play groups. The fence will abut to buried bricks
at the base to thwart any digging attempts. All outdoor areas will have a maintained lawn and
any trees as required by the city.

To ensure the well-being of our neighbors, dogs will be encouraged to play nicely and quietly.
Problematic dogs will be placed in time out, or denied service if a problem persists. All solid
waste will be bagged and disposed of in the garbage. All liquid waste will be cleaned with an
enzymatic cleaner that uses microbes to digest foul odors and is safe for the environment, dogs,
and people. The indoor structure will be sterilized every day with kennel specific cleaner for
safety and cleanliness. The structure is laid out so that a dog needs to pass through at least
two doors to leave the facility, keeping the dogs and surrounding areas safe and secure.



